
My dear Little Flower,

Gratitude and joy.

I write to you today to express my heartfelt 
thanks for your unwavering generosity in making 
the 2024 Annual Appeal goal. Your contributions 
have not only allowed us to reduce our annual 
assessment by 2% but have also made us 
eligible for a rebate check as we exceeded our 
stretch goal this year.

Your sacrificial giving is a testament to your 
commitment to Little Flower parish and the 
Archdiocese. It is truly humbling to witness the 
love and dedication that you all have for our 
community. Your prayers and support go a long 
way in sustaining the missionary efforts of our 
parish and the charitable ministries of the 
Archdiocese as a whole.

I know that many of you have made sacrifices to 
contribute to the Annual Appeal. Your generosity 
is truly appreciated and will make a real 
difference in the lives of so many people.

As we move forward, I ask you to continue to 
pray for our parish and the Archdiocese of 
Newark. Your prayers and support are essential 
for the continued success of our mission.

May God bless you and your families 
abundantly.

Your parish priest,
Fr. JC Merino
Pastor
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